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Mr Antoine Azolin

Deiger Service Corporation DBA Superior Fire
397 Enterprise Street, Suite C

Ocoee, FL 34761

Local Developing Business (LDB) Certification

Dear Mr Azolin:

The Office of Small Business Development of the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority ("the
Authority") has reviewed the application and supporting documentation submitted on behalf of Deiger
Service Corporation DBA Superior Fire. to determine whether the entity is eligible for certification as
a Local Developing Business (LDB) Enterprise.

I am pleased to inform you that your company has been certified as an LDB Enterprise under the
Authority's LDB Policy.

Please be advised that this certification is not equivalent and should not be construed as certification
under the Authority's Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Policy promulgated pursuant to the

Department of Transportation's regulations, or the Authority's Minority/Women Business Enterprise
(M/WBE) Policy.

Your company's LDB certification with the Authority will be effective through July 23, 2018 unless
there is a change of ownership and/or control of the company or the owner's personal net worth
exceeds $750,000, at which time you are required to submit information with respect to the change.

The Authority reserves the right to reaffirm or deny the certification of the company based on this
new information.

For re-certification at the end of the three (3) year period a new LDB Application must be submitted.
The application must be submitted sixty (60) days prior to expiration of your current certification.
You may download a copy of the application at https://goaa.diversitycompliance.com.

LDB certification is NOT a guarantee of work, but enables the firm to compete for, and perform,
contract work on all Authority projects as an LDB contractor, sub-contractor, consultant, sub-

consultant or material supplier.

Congratulations on your LDB certification. Please contact our office at 407-825-7171 or
mtatom(@goaa.org if you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,
Michelle Tatom
AAE - Director of Small Business Development

LDB Expiration Date: July 23, 2018
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